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Susan Schlossberg

From: Susan Schlbssberg [susan@re-sourceinc.com]
Sent: Sunday, October 23, 2011 8:03 PM

To: Christine Dobberpuhl

Cc: susan@re-sourceinc.com

Subject: Re: Garage

Christine,

When you consider all the electrical problems, and that the gift is glued, sealed and aimed
at my car, then we have a problem in not knowing what function it performs. It is not a
piece of art...

when I was coming up from the garage last night the lights went out in the rear hallway and I
was scared. All of the motion detectors are malfunctioning. My GPS in my car could not
operate today and has never had a problem. I have owned a GPS for over 10 years. I have
never had this problem before and I do not want this to be another continuing expensive
problem like the water issues in my bathroom. I will not tolerate the lie of this being a
piece of art. I would like to get a written explanation of what that is and why it is

positioned in a very specific manner overviewing my space.

Robert Fairchild, the electrician was recommended by our neighbor, Hedrich, the architect
living above David Hamon.

He is out of Brookline and I think he calls his company Father & Daughter electricians. He
was the electrician who discovered that the main motion detector had been turned around and
pointed at my car so that the lights were not coming on when entering the garage. Robert
will be here at 4:30pm tomorrow.

This is a condo association problem. Tampering with condo assets and having to pay
contractors to continually repair the damage is not only expensive; it is also time
consuming. I do not wish to continue to pay for and clean up after Boris.

If you choose to meet to discuss a common problem that effects me, why was I not told of this
meeting. I will not accept that contraption, which I believe is actually some form of sensor,
to be monitoring any activity in the garage. 1f this continues then the association will
need to have cameras to record all activity in the garage. I have had my air pump broken, my
tools broken and my possessions used without my permission.

This is unacceptable and I need a better answer than this. If the electrician checks it out
and it is some type of monitoring device, I will have no choice but to move forward and
report the infraction to governing authorities.

Please contact me at your earliest convenience. You can always reach me by phone.

Susan

————— Original Message -----
From: Christine Dobberpuhl <
Te: Susan Schlossberg <s
Cc:

Sent: Sunday, October 23, 2011 4:26 PM
Subject: Garage

Hi Susan,



